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DATES TO REMEMBER 

*Tuition is due the 1st of each month*  

January 9 Wear Polka Dots 

January  15 No school Martin Luther King Day  

January 30 Wear Brown 

February 3 Open House (10am-12pm) 

February 12 Open House (6:00pm-8:00pm) 

February 13 Valentine’s Day Party 

February 19-23 No school- Winter recess 

February 26 Classes Resume 

March 12 Open House (4-6pm) 

Open House 
We will be having Open House for Preschool starting 
in February. Please invite any friends who may be in-
terested in our preschool.  
Monday, February 3 10am-12pm 
Monday, February 12 6pm-8pm 
Tuesday, March 12 4-6pm 
If interested and unable to attend or have questions, 
please contact by e-mail at preschool@egcchurch.org 
or school phone 518-280-7865. Visits can be ar-
ranged at anytime if not able to attend during one of 
our Open Houses.  
 

Circle Time 
In Circle time this month we will learn the letters K, 
L, M, N, along with the number 5. We will also talk 
about magnets and Groundhog day . We will continue 
learning about the weather and calendar. The chil-
dren will be mailing themselves a letter when we do 
the letters L and M. 
 
Bible Time 
In January we will learn about Jesus at the Temple, 
Jesus being baptized, calling his disciples, his first 
miracle, and healing the paralyzed man. 

Dear Parents,  
During the winter 
months we will be pray-
ing for good health for 
the children, their 
families and the teach-
ers. Thank you for the 
Christmas gifts you 
gave to the school as 
well as to the teachers. 
Your generosity is 
greatly appreciated. 
Should you have any 
concerns regarding 
your child or preschool, 
please feel free to talk 
to us anytime. 
 
Important Notice 
During bad weather, 
Check the radio or TV 
for school closings .  If 
BH-BL is closed or de-
layed, There will be NO 
preschool that day. 
 



Valentine’s Day Party  
Our Valentine’s party will be on February 
13th.  Please have your child bring in 13 
valentines, one for each student. On your 
child’s valentine cards, please just sign 
their name only. Please leave who the 
card is for blank.  This will make it easier 
at distribution time.  If you 
would like to sign up to bring 
cookies we will have a sign-up 
sheet posted.   

Birthday Celebrations 
Please let a teacher know if 
you would like to send in a 
treat for your child’s birth-
day.  You may send in any-
thing your child likes as long 
as it does not contain peanuts or nuts.  We 
prefer that you do not provide cupcakes as 
they are extremely messy at this age. 

 

Follow us on Facebook @  

East Glenville Christian Preschool 
On our private page, for reminders and updates 
what we are doing in class. 

 

 Classes offered 

Two year old class: We offer 2 sessions for the two year old classes: Monday and/or 
Thursday OR Tuesday and/or Friday from 9:15am-10:45am. 1 day is $47/month, 2 days  
$94/month. 

 

Three year old class: The 3’s meet on Monday and Tuesday mornings from 9-11:30. 
We also have an optional 3rd day enhanced day on Wednesday morning 9-11:30. Tuition 
for the 2 day program is $116/month, 3 day program is $174.   

 

Four year old class: We will be offering our regular 3 day morning class on 
Wed, Thurs, and Fri from 9-11:30. We will also be offering  an optional 4th 
day class on Tuesday morning (9-11:30) that can be combined with the 3 day 
class. This will be an enriched class with more hands on activities and we will 
expand upon topics we have learned and also introduce new concepts. This 
will include, but not limited to activities with phonics, math, science and na-
ture. For more information on the enhanced class please see Mrs. Wau-
gaman, Mrs. Chevalier, or Miss Mandy. Tuition will be $174/mo. for 3 days and 
$232/mo. for 4 days .   
 

A $35 non-refundable registration fee is required with each application.   

2024-2025 Registration  

We will be sending home applications  with your child for the 2024-2025 school 
year.  We guarantee placement for next years program if your application is re-

turned by January 31st.  After that date we open registration up to the public on a 
first come first serve basis.  
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